


AUXILIARY NEWS
Hello everyone,
	 Congratulations to Nickie Fisk on 
winning the wine rack! Thank you all 
for purchasing tickets to help support 
us. Now we will raffle a space heater 
to be drawn toward the end of Novem-
ber (just in time for the cold weather!).
	 At our last meeting, we discussed 
making a quilt of valor to honor and 
comfort our veterans. We have sev-
eral ladies that want to help if anyone 
has the experience to show us how to 
make one. Please let me know.
	 We want to mail Christmas pres-
ents to a group of 22 soldiers from 
Fremont that have been deployed. 
We will have the giving tree set up at 
the club for anyone who wants to help 
us with this project. Keep in mind that 
we need to mail them by Dec. 1 in or-
der for the soldiers to receive them by 
Christmas.
	 We have a few of the 2016 calen-
dars left to sell for $50. As a remind-
er, there will be a drawing every day 
throughout 2016 from $25 to $2,500. 
They have only printed 1,000 cal-
endars, so your odds of winning are 
pretty good!  
	 We also have some nice bracelets 
that you can purchase for $5 each. 
Let me know if you would like some.
	 The Auxiliary Cooks night is on 
Tuesday, Nov 17 from 5:30 to 7:30.  
This month we will be cooking gour-
met burgers, fries & onion rings. Our 
next meeting is Tuesday Nov 10 at 
7:00 p.m. Hope to see you there! 
	 Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

God bless you all,
Karen Brink, President

COMPUTER 
VIRUS REMOVAL
Clean Out Viruses, Update Windows 

Install Anti-Virus Programs
Regularly $95.00   

Special = $85.00                       

FOR SALE
Huge Selection of Laptops 
and Desktop Computers

H HEADSETTERS H    
7758 Cass Street

402-572-0350   Ext 330

USPS News
  If you move, let the Post know your 
new address. USPS doesn’t forward third 
class mail. The Post pays $1.21 for every         
returned newsletter.   Thank you.

VICKI KOVAR 
Realtor

CBSHome Real Estate
402-660-9300

Vicki.Kovar@cbshome.com
It PAY$ to be Picky! Buy and sell with Vicki!
$100 donated to Post 374 in your name 
with every closing generated from the 

Millard American Legion Family.

IS YOUR BIRTHDAY 
IN NOVEMBER?

Come to the Post on 
Friday, November 13 

to Celebrate.
There will be Drink Specials

and Music.
    7:00 PM

$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $
There are two pots for the Legion and 
the Auxiliary drawing, and one for the 
SAL drawing. The SAL drawing is      
Sunday, the Auxiliary drawing is Tues-
day and the Legion drawing is Wednes-
day.  You must register to win.
   Congrats to Don Schaaf for winning 
a Legion drawing and Jim Wentz & Neil 
Sweet for winning SAL drawings!
$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $

AMERICAN LEGION 
RIDERS NEWS

	 Can you believe November is al-
ready upon us?  Activities are slowing 
down for the Riders but we are eager-
ly trying to work on various projects 
together to keep in touch with each 
other. Our maiden attempt at prepar-
ing and serving tacos for the Post’s 
Monday Night Taco Night went very 
well. All who helped reported having 
fun and are very willing to assist again 
in November. 
	 Look for us to be more active on 
various Monday and Tuesday eve-
nings, selling raffle tickets and tee 
shirts; we are attempting to raise more 
money for our Operation Comfort 
Warrior organization, and would like to 
spend more time getting acquainted 
with other members and patrons of 
our Post family.
	 With Veteran’s Day just around the 
corner, some of us, as veterans, will 
be celebrated for our contributions, 
and others, as non-veterans, will cel-
ebrate Vets’ contributions; and some 
will do a little of both.  Be sure to get 
out there and participate in any one 
of many Veteran’s Day celebrations. 
Personally, I want to thank each and 
every one of you for your service and 
sacrifice for this wonderful country of 
ours.  Never forget that we live in the 
greatest country on the face of this 
earth.
	 Riders, please continue to ride 
with honor and most importantly, ride 
safely. Remember, you are ALL valued 
members of our ALR chapter!
Happy Thanksgiving to all of you!  	
Don Labrie, Director, Millard ALR 

Chapter 374  

	 The Post has four cemetery plots 
that have been donated to us.
They are located at Westlawn-
Hillcrest Cemetery; two are in the 
Veterans area.
	 If you would like to purchase a 
pair of them please contact an     
E-Board member.

REMINDER 
PLEASE 

Do Not Bring In 
Outside Food 
when we have 
THE KITCHEN 

OPEN.



FUNERAL 
HONOR DETAIL
Legion Post 374 / 
VFW Post 8334

9.27.15.................. raymond P. White
10.22.15................ Richard Tonar Sr.

FORSBERG LAW PC, LLO
Grant Forsberg 

Attorney at Law
444 Regency Parkway Dr # 203

Omaha NE 68114   
(402) 216- 0216

Email grant@grantforsberglaw.com
www.grantforsberglaw.com

Professional Carpet & 
Upholstery Cleaning

Residential & Commercial
	 • Carpets & Rugs
	 • Delicate or Standard Upholstery
	 • Tile & Grout

11330 Q Street Omaha NE

402.895.6201 

POST 374 OFFICERS     
Commander	 Greg Petersen.................... 630-2949

Email: cdr@post374.org

First Vice Commander	 Gary Sempek...................... 630-6490

Second Vice Commander	 Doris Burns......................... 659-8170

Adjutant	 Scott Spicer........................ 660-5779

Finance Officer	 Don Birkes.......................... 333-8625

Parliamentarian	 Grant Forsberg................... 216-0216

Service Officer	 Hugh Spellman................... 896-1897

Chaplain	 Vince Mahoney................... 250-9831

Sergeant-At-Arms	

Executive Board
First Year	 Rod Mach........................... 397-0227

	 Randy Pfeiffer....................................

	 Becky Reis.......................... 573-9123

Second Year	 Jim Holder........................... 689-8788

	 Eric Peterson...................... 212-4283

	 Brien McCullough............... 541-8887

Newsletter Editor	 Lisa Petersen...................... 250-7254

Newsletter email:  news@post374.org

Color Guard	 Hank Kirchoff...................... 681.9740  

Honor Detail	 John Herrmann................... 895-0367

	 Dale Van Gent.................... 895-2216

S.A.L.
Commander	 Dean Carlsen...................... 431-9147

Membership	 Jim Wentz........................... 895-7039

AUXILIARY
President	 Karen Brink......................... 740-1455

Membership	 Patty Polson........................ 490-4545

Post Phone 402.895.1324      Web Site: www.post374.org

POST #374 DUES
Legion.............................................$37.00
Auxiliary.........................................$25.00
Jr. Auxiliary (18 and under)............$3.50
SAL.................................................$20.00
Jr. SAL..............................................$7.50

RECENT  WINNERS
SATURDAY 

‘LONG SHOT’

Sherry Gay, Curt Jordan, 
Bob Sempek, Don Schaaf, 

Neil Sweet & Cy Young

HH DECEMBER HH

NEWSLETTER
ARTICLES ARE DUE 

No Later Than
NOVEMBER 21( )

FREE
We will have 

SHREDDING available 
from 

12 until 2:00 PM 
Saturday, Nov 14. 

If you have anything that 
you want shredded bring it 
to the Post. This is no cost 
to you. If you can’t make it 
that day drop your items to 
be shredded at the Post.

Wednesday, Nov 18th

 at 6:30 PM.
Walgreens Will be at the 
POST HOME to give out 
Flu shots to Members.

You will need your VA card. They 
can also bill Medicare if you do not 
have a VA card and have part D.
	 They will also try to bill private in-
surance.
 	 Please call the post home so we 
can get a count so they can bring 
enough vaccine. 
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American Legion Post 374
PO Box 390698
Omaha, NE 68139-0698Mondays - $1.25 Taco Night 5:30 – 7:30

Tuesday - Hamburger Night - 5:30 -7:30
Thursday - Dinner 5:30 – 6:45 (menu varies)

News LTR
Articles Due

FOOD

Chef 
Petersen

Fabulous
All You Can Eat 

CHICKEN
WINGS
Wednesday, Nov. 25

5:30 - 7:30 P.M.

FOOD FOOD

FOODFOOD

Liver/Onions
Lunch & Dinner

Tuesday
NOV. 10

UPCOMING EVENTS AT THE POST
Monday - Nov. 9................................................. ALR making Tacos
Tuesday - Nov. 10................................ Liver/Onions Lunch/Dinner
Wednesday - Nov. 11.................................Veterans Day ceremony
Tuesday - Nov. 17.................Auxiliary Cooking Gourmet Burgers
Tuesday - Nov. 24.........................................................BUNCO 6:30 
Wednesday - Nov 25............................All You Can Eat Wings 5:30

FOOD

FOOD

FREE  SHREDDING AVAILABLE 
from 12 until 2:00 PM on Nov. 14th 7:00 PM. at Post #374 

Wednesday, November 18th at 6:30 Walgreens will 
be at the “POST HOME” to give out Flu shots to Members.FOOD 

SPECIAL’S
DINNER 5:30-7:30 P.M.

SHREDDING
12 TO 2:00 PM

OPENS 12:00 NOON

FOOD


